
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dear Parents and Year 5 children, 
 
Peridot has entered the final half-term of the 
academic year!  
 
Homework (maths and spellings) will still be set 
every Friday with a deadline of the following 
Friday. Mrs Doran’s literacy group will follow 
their procedure. 
 
Our summer parental engagement session will be 
on the afternoon of Monday 14th July. 

 
Best wishes, 
Mr Rushton (teacher); Mrs Durnin (class TA); Mrs 
Farley (1:1 TA) and Miss Shepherd (1:1 TA) 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

In arts, we will be exploring… 

 

. interactive art installations 
 

                     
 

In design & technology, we will be exploring…. 

 

. structures and bridges 

 
Forest School sessions  

about this topic will take 

place on 13th June, 20th 

June & 18th July.  

As scientists, we will… 
 

. continue learning about 
the properties and changes 
of  
materials 
 

As mathematicians, we will  

focus on….. 

 
. statistics  

 

. position and direction 

 

. shape 

 

. decimals 
 

  
 

As readers, we will… 
 
. aim to read at home every 

night  

. read Song of the River and 
Jabberwocky. 
 
 
 
 
 

In history, we will continue to 

learn about the history  

of British crime and  

punishment. 
 
 

As sportspeople, we will…  
. learn about lots of different 
skills in athletics 

 

 
                    

Winchelsea Primary School 

‘All individuals matter’  
 

As authors, we will… 

 

. explore persuasive writing  

. write poems 
 

       

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


